
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
 

An application for a variance has been received by the Floyd County Board of Adjustment.
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
 

You are hereby notified that Chad Kober has filed an application with the Floyd County Board of
Adjustment to build an attached garage sixteen (16) feet m/l from the edge of the road rather than
the 25 feet from the road right-of-way that is required on his property located at 1868 Riverview 
Drive in the SW¼ of Section 35, Township 96 North, Range 16 West of the 5th P.M., St. Charles 
Township, Floyd County, Iowa.
 

You are further notified that the Floyd County Board of Adjustment will hold a Public Hearing 
on this request in the office of the Floyd County Planning & Zoning Department on the 1st floor 
of the Floyd County Courthouse at 9:00 A.M on September 18, 2012, at which time you may 
appear to file written or oral objection or support of said application.

Floyd County Zoning Commission
By Jeff Sherman, Zoning Administrator
 


